Prayer Requests/Praise Items

- Pray for Abe Klassen, he had an emergency surgery to remove his gallbladder.
- Pete, Arlene and Michael Elias, Ryan Kroeker, Emily Banman, and a group from the CFC ask for our prayers as they plan to go to the orphanage, La Esperenza, in Mexico to help complete some building projects.

This Week's Announcements

• Monday, January 29 English Bible Study at 7:30pm

• Monday, January 29 Youth at 7:30pm

• Wednesday January 31 Awana at 7:00pm

• Thursday February 1 Choir 7:00pm

• Saturday February 3 College and Careers 7:00pm

Upcoming

- Church cleaning is planned for February 10.
- Choir practice for the Easter program will begin this week. Anyone 13 years and older who loves to sing is welcome to attend. A special invitation to any men who would like to come.
- Sign up sheet for the Valentine Supper will be put out next Sunday. Due to limited seating, please sign up asap and only if you regularly attend Zion Mennonite Church. The supper is being planned for February 17th.

Ladies Bible Study

The books have arrived and can be picked up and paid for in the dining hall after both services. The first session will be February 6th at 7pm.

Tax Receipts

Any tax receipts that are left in the church mailboxes will be sent to your home mail.

Missionaries of the Week Gospel Message Radio Ministry Pastor Wes Heppner

Order of Service

Message: German: Pastor Bill Thiessen

English: Pastor David Elias

Announcements: Deacon Eddy Janzen

Song Leader: Rudy Knelsen

Pianist: Helen Penner

Special Ruben & Elma

Number:

Prelude: Helen Penner

Child Care Service

The childcare program is running for the English service, for children ages1-4. Parents and volunteers, please use the stairwell next to the elevator in the old entrance. For more information, please contact Helena Harder at (204)332-1792

Meals on Wheels

For those in need of meals, please contact Helen Penner at (204) 325-6455 or (204)362-9546 (cell)

Take Note

If you have any prayer requests, praise items or announcements that you would like included in the bulletin, please contact Eddy or Danielle Janzen at (431) 733-3434 or (204) 332-0246 or email

eddyjanzen@iclould.com.

The deadline for the bulletin is Friday at 6:00pm

Welcome to Zion Mennonite Church



But we preach Christ crucified 1Corinthians 1:23a

January 28, 2024

German Service	9:20 am
Adult Sunday School	9:20 am
Sunday School	9:20 am
English Service	10:45 am
Pastor Bill Thiessen	204-325-5463
Pastor Henry Penner	204-242-4283
Pastor Dave Elias	204-362-0262
Pastor Diedrich Peters	204-362-8299
Deacon Ben Krahn	204-325-3145
Deacon Ken Thiessen	204-327-6642
Deacon Willie Penner	204-362-1074
Deacon Eddy Janzen	431-733-3434
Church	204-325-9688

ZION MENNONITE CHURCH

208 Hespeler, Avenue East Schanzenfeld, Manitoba R6W 1K3 <u>info@zmchurch.org</u>